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Hello,

 

Thanks for considering my input for the Wrangle Island Project.

 

I am a commercial fisherman in South East Alaska and was born in Alaska.

 

I would like to see an end to all old growth logging in South East Alaska. No new roads and sustainable yield

second growth logging only.

 

It is my view is that South East Alaska presents a unique and priceless ecosystem that should be left intact out of

respect for future generations. I ask you to think for a moment ..in fact place your fingers on the globe,  where

there is intact wilderness left on this planet. If you do this, and you care about preserving intact wilderness then I

think you will understand how precious and rare wilderness is. Now think back only 100 to 200 years and think

about the change in intact wilderness. You opinion is critical. I hope this perspective influences you.

 

No more old growth logging. No new roads

 

Thanks

 

Dave

 

 

-- 

 

David P. Koester

 

541-914-1555

 


